
 

 

                                                         

In the main school hall  

Friday 8th November from 2pm 
(Adults only from 2pm. Adults with children from 3pm) 

For one day only Chorleywood Bookshop is 

coming to our school to run a book fair. 

Don’t miss out, come along to browse and pick 

out a great book. 
 



 

From 2pm on Friday 8th November Chorleywood Bookshop will be running a book 

fair from the main school hall. Adults are invited to come along from 2pm, 

without school aged children, as an opportunity to buy Christmas presents. The 

fair will be open to adults with children of all ages from 3pm. The books being 

sold have been specifically selected and will be recommended texts for children 

from Reception up to year 6. At some point in the afternoon the children will 

have an opportunity to browse the books being sold at the fair with their 

classes. All children are very welcome to come along to the book fair after 

school when they can browse the books and make a choice with their adult. This 

is for one afternoon only so don’t miss out. Put the date in the diary and come 

along to browse and buy an enjoyable read that you can share with your child.                            

 

                                                                          

 

 


